
Rowan Class Celebration Newsletter 

 

What a busy term! 

 

We have loved learning about 

Dinosaurs and have embraced 

everything to do with them. 

We have especially enjoyed all of 

the creative activities we have 

managed to fit in. 

 

Clay fossils 

Clay dinosaurs 

Shape dinosaur pictures 

Our dinosaur dance workshop 

 

Ask your children about 

herbivores and carnivores, 

can they tell you what the 

terms mean? 

 
 

Will, the Dinosaur man was 

fantastic and taught us lots 

of things about fossils and 

dinosaurs. He brought lots 

of interesting artefacts to 

school which we all found 

fascinating. 

  



In Science this term we have been learning 

about plants. Everybody planted a bean and 

most of those have successfully grown. 

 

Mrs Jeffery’s hasn’t even started to shoot!   
   
 
 

 

Looking forward to Term 4 

In term four our topic is about London. 

We will be comparing London to Lower Halstow 

and learning about important landmarks. 

 

We will continue to learn about plants in science and 

will be looking at our local environment to find out 

about spring flowers and trees. 

 

Please continue to 

read with your child 

and discuss their 

books as often as you 

can. 
 

 

Thank you for our attending our Dinosaur 

museum, hopefully you enjoyed it as much as us! 

Date for your diary 

 

End of term express event: 26.3.20 at 2.30pm. 
 
 

 


